
 

 

Northern Water mourns loss of board member Bill Fischer 

 

BERTHOUD – The Northern Colorado water community is 

mourning the loss of Northern Water and Municipal Subdistrict 

board member William "Bill" Fischer, who died May 7, 2019, after a 

brief illness. 

Fischer, an attorney and shareholder in the law firm of Fischer, 

Brown, Bartlett & Gunn, P.C., in Fort Collins, had been a member of 

the boards since his appointment as a representative from Larimer 

County on Sept. 28, 2016. In his law practice, he represented 

mutual ditch and reservoir companies, municipalities, water users 

associations, water districts and individual water users.  

 He also served on several boards related to natural resources, 

water rights and water quality issues in Northern Colorado, 

including the Water Quality Advisory Committee of the Larimer-

Weld Council of Governments, the Natural Resources Advisory 

Board for the City of Fort Collins and the Fort Collins Water Board. 

 A celebration of Bill's life will be 2 p.m. Monday, May 20, at 

Windsong Events Center, 2901 Saddler Blvd., Fort Collins. Memorials are to the United Way of Larimer 

County or the charity of the donor's choice.  

 

 

 


